
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6 December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Year 1 Local Walk – Friday 8 December 2023 
 
Year 1 will be going on a local walk around Ravensthorpe as part of their 
Geography work on Friday.  
 
Your child must come to school in a warm coat, suitable shoes, hat and 
gloves.  Thank you for your support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Mrs Booth      Mrs Lillie 
Year 1 Leader     Year 1 Leader 
 


